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RE: LNG export proposal—against

Dear FERC,

Building the NED pipeline would rely on massive land takings by eminent domain, as well as devaluation of private
 and public land near the pipeline and its compressor stations. Allowing this pipeline to connect to the M&N
 pipeline, or transport gas for export is not for the public good (but rather for corporate profits), and thus should
 negate the proposers’ claim to eminent domain.

Exported gas will only raise prices here at home, and will degrade our environment permanently through the
 construction of pipeline infrastructure than upsets water aquifers, and through the burning and leaking of fossil
 fuels. Please do not allow NED to be built, and do not approve exporting gas via any pipeline.

Thank you,
Lisa McLoughlin
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